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Invitation to presentation of Quickbit Q1 
2021/2022 interim report 
 

Quickbit will publish its interim report for the period 1 July – 30 September (Q1 2021/2022) on Wednesday, 10 

November 2021, at 08:00 am CET. On the same day at 10:00 am CET Quickbit will organize a conference call with 

web presentation for media and the financial community. 

 

Hammad Abuiseifan, CEO and Simon Afeworki, CFO will present and comment on the report. After the 

presentation there will be time for questions, both on the phone and in the web presentation. The presentation will 

be held in English. 

 

Starting from fiscal year 2021/2022, Quickbit changes reporting currency from SEK to EUR. The report for the first 

quarter will therefore be presented in EUR. 

 

The live webcast will be available at https://tv.streamfabriken.com/quickbit-interim-q1-2021 

 

Please make sure you are connected to the phone conference by calling in and register a few minutes before the 

conference begins. 

 

SE: +46850558375  

UK: +443333009263 

 

The presentation and report will be available at https://investor.quickbit.com/en/financial-reports/ after publication. 

 

For further information: 

E-mail: investor@quickbit.com 

 

 

------------------------------------ 

 

Quickbit is a Swedish fintech company, founded in 2016 with the goal of making the integration of cryptocurrencies 

into the everyday lives of people and companies smoother. Today, Quickbit offers safe and easy-to-use products for 

e-merchants as well as to customers. With today over €900M in transaction volume, Quickbit has already enabled 

and empowered individuals around the world, through the use of cryptocurrencies. Quickbit has been listed on 

NGM Nordic SME since July 2019. For more information, please visit www.quickbit.com 

 

 


